
I, Adam Hoffman and Family are writing to express my opposition to the town's proposal to 
construct a cricket field in the village of Inglewood. The community was not consulted on this 
and it is important that residents provide input on recreational opportunities that are being 
proposed in our community.  
 
The town has done amazing work in the town of Alton with the pump track and other recreational 
features...an initiative like that would go a lot further to help get kids outside, active, and engaged 
with their neighbours compared to a cricket field. 
 
I am requesting that the council refer this matter back to staff to work with the residents in the 
Inglewood community on what types of recreational activities can be added to our parks to 
ensure they bring value to those that live here. 
 
Thank you,  
Adam  


